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f PC, called and asked if there could be an extra
PRC meeting is wee Checked this with Mr. Jacks6n and one has been
set up for 10:30 on Thursday.

Colonel Benson brought up the revised Atomic Energy Report
with letters of transmittal to be signed by the DCI. Have asked Mr.
Pforzheimer to rewrite the one to the Joint Committee.

Colonel Randall, Defense Department, called and referred to
a conversation with Kirkpatrick. Randall would like to know if the
flow of service personnel has improved. I will call Randall back
and inform him that Mr. Wof is following this. Will ask Mr. Wolf
to call eithe when he returnes from
New York.

Talked to Mr. Douglass about intelligence for General
Eisenhower. Mr. Douglass says that General Gruenther is in Washington
and will discuss the whole matter with the DCI.

Had long talk to Ray Cline about ONE.

eetinith Mr. Jackson, Dr. Chadwell, Mr. Reber, and
Jon the position of the Services in regard to

scien i. ic in e igence. Mr. Reber suggested that the DCI should
bring the matter up before the IAC for determining in what areas CIA
should have a continuing coordinating interest. Mr. Jackson concurred
in this and further stated that if no satisfactory solution was arrived
at in the IAC, then the Director could bring it to the NSC. Mr. Jackson
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instructed Mr. Reber and Dr. Chadwell to draw up positive recommendations
for the DCI. After the meeting, Vstated that he thought it
might be necessary to have some scie oz the stature of Dr. Compton,
survey the whole scientific intelligence field.
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